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St. Cecilia’s Public School conducted a Magic Show in the school premises on 03 May 2023 

for the students of Classes IV and V. The resource person captivated the attention of the 

young minds with unique tricks; showcasing his talent. Students were astonished at the 

magical techniques followed by huge rounds of applause that echoed in the area.  The 

trained professional - took out a piece of cloth from the ear; turned a tissue paper into a two-

thousand rupee currency note. Similarly, colourful ribbons came out of an empty pan and 

like- wise many other tricks. The session was very interactive with some students being a 

part of the tricks that the resource person performed. Students participated with zeal and 

enthusiasm. The tricks performed by him kept the students mesmerized and spell bound till 

the end. Not to forget to mention, he also warned the students not to try any of the tricks as 

they can be dangerous and also encouraged them to work hard. He even mentioned not to 

believe any person who says that he/she can show miracles.  

It was Respected Madam Principal’s initiative to plan and execute such a wonderful show 

for the students.  

Overall, it was an amazing experience. We hope to conduct similar events in future too.   

 


